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July 9, 2024 

Rice Creek Watershed District 
ATTN: Nick Tomczik 
4325 Pheasant Ridge Dr NE, Suite 611 
Blaine, MN 55449 

Re: Petition for Boundary Change, Rice Creek Watershed District: Letter of 
Concurrence 

Dear Mr. Tomczik, 

The Mississippi River Watershed Management Organization (MWMO) has 
reviewed and considered the proposal to change the common boundary 
between the Rice Creek Watershed District and MWMO. Pursuant to 
Resolution #6.1, the MWMO Board of Commissioners authorized 
concurrence with the proposed petition to change the common boundary 
between the Rice Creek Watershed District and MWMO. 

Your point of contact regarding this concurrence is Administrator, Kevin 
Reich, of MWMO, at (612) 746-4971, 2522 Marshall St NE, Minneapolis, 
MN 55418. 

Sincerely,  

 

Randy Stille, 
Board Chair 


